THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN . | November 6, 1957

Dr. F. C. Allen
Physical Education Department

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for calling Mr. Raport's letter to my
attention. 1 shall be glad to confer with you
or with him in connection with this matter at
our mutual convenience.

oincerely yours, / / |
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RE
Jean

ond A. Schwegler
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